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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 

 The Hemphill County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing at 

5:30 PM on Wednesday, June 11, 2025 on the 2026 proposed budget at the 

Hemphill County Appraisal District office located at 102 North 5th Street, 

Canadian, Texas. 

 

 The Board of Director’s may approve this budget as submitted, amend 

it, or table it for future consideration.  

 

 If approved at this hearing this proposed budget will take effect 

automatically unless disapproved by the governing bodies of the county, 

school districts, and city served by the appraisal district. 
   

 

 

 

 

      ___________________________________ 

            Pam Scates 

           Chief Appraiser 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Posted 5/22/2025 
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